
OHR’s  Statement  at  the  International  Agency’s  Joint  Press
Conference in  Mostar

High Representative to will visit Mostar on Friday

The High Representative Paddy Ashdown will visit Mostar on Friday, July 16. On this occasion the HR will meet with
mayor and deputy mayor of Mostar. Short press opportunity will be organized after the meeting on Friday, July 16
at 14:50 at the City Administration. Official Media Advisory will be issued by CA PO.

 

Scheffer and Solana visit Sarajevo

NATO Secretary General Jaap de Hoop Scheffer and Javier Solana, the Secretary General of the Council of the EU
and High Representative for the Common Foreign and Security Policy, will visit Sarajevo on 15 July for talks with
the BiH Presidency and Council of Ministers, and representatives of the International Community, including High
Representative/EU Special Representative Paddy Ashdown, COMSFOR Major General Virgil L. Packett II, EUPM
Police Commissioner Kevin Carty and EUMM Head of Mission Maryse Daviet.

Detailed overview of the media events will be available after the press conference.
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